
From: Julie Northey  
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 1:40 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: a few suggestions or clarifications please 
 
 
 
Dear Islands Trust 
Thank you  for all your work. 
 
Regarding 
"In order to effectively preserve 
and protect the unique amenities and environment of the Trust Area in this context, it will be critical to 
identify, monitor, mitigate, and adapt to the ripple effects of climate change on both ecosystems and 
communities. In this context, Trust Council will benefit from being guided by the best available science, 
social science, local knowledge, and Indigenous ways of knowing. In the face of uncertainties around the 
rate and scale of climate impacts, it will also be important to foster more precautionary and adaptive..." 
 
and:  
must be established to transition to more compact, energy efficient, and 
appropriately situated development that is carefully planned.... 
 
and finally: neither hazardous (wood smoke is extremely carcinogenic and "hazardous" ) nor industrial 
waste should be disposed of in the Trust Area; 
 
PLEASE add the serious health issue of air pollution from the plethora of wood burning appliances. We 
literally are choked out every "wood burning season" ...The recent climate report already acknowledges 
that wood burning is a serious climate emergency and health issue. 
WHEN and how soon will this be addressed, please, as it was not clear that you are considering getting 
people on board with cleaner alternatives to wood burning. Sooner rather than later. 
 
Grantville Street is The Dark Ages when it comes to air pollution from wood burners.  
 
Thank you  
Sincerely 
Julie Northey 
 



 
 

 
 
Notice , below-that the wild fire smoke is LESS than the “usual” wood smoke photo below  



 
 
 
“usual “ smoke on SSI same view below  

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

